
Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Block Party Permit
9 messages

James Duffy <jcduffy18@gmail.com> Tue, Jul 16, 2019 at 11:11 AM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>, Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Good Evening, 

I am writing on behalf of the residents of Circular Ave. to request permission to  close the street between South Main St.
and Cottage St. for our annual Block Party.  Our target date is Saturday,  September 14th form 5-8 PM.    

 This has become a highly attended neighborhood event the over last 9 years, and we would like to continue the tradition. 
In the past we have picked up the road blocks from  police headquarters  ton the day of the event.   Also,  we will be sure to
notify and invite everyone on the street in writing in advance.  

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.  

My Best-
Jim Duffy
15 Circular Ave.
617-697-3901

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Mon, Jul 22, 2019 at 1:44 PM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Hi Brian. Recommendations?
[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]

tel:617-697-3901


Brian

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Tue, Jul 16, 2019 at 11:32 AM
Subject: Re: Block Party Permit
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,
 
A�er review we would recommend approval with the following s�pula�ons:
 

·        Public Safety Dispatch (508-647-9500) to be no�fied when the roadway is going to be closed, and again when it is re-
opened.  All roadways shall be opened no later than 8pm.
·        Nothing be erected or placed in the roadway that cannot be easily removed in the event an emergency response is
needed
·        Residents in the affected area to be no�fied in wri�ng prior to the event date
·        Nothing be placed on, or around a fire hydrant that cannot be easily moved.  Fire hydrants shall not be blocked.
·        Circular Ave to be closed at South Main Street and then again at Co�age Street.

 
Addi�onally:
 

·        Traffic cones and/or barricades may be checked out from Police Headquarters the morning of the event, and returned
immediately following.

 
Reminder:
 

·        All laws rela�ve to alcoholic beverages including the possession/carrying of same remain in effect.
 
Respec�ully,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

.com> Tue, Aug 6, 2019 at 2:28 PM
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